
CURATORS COMMITTEE MEETING  

 June 12, 2017 

Meeting was brought to order by Ann Wadsworth. 

First topic of discussion was the nomination by Carol Bergeron, and election of Susan Nero as a new member of the 
Curators.  Carol Bergeron, moved and seconded that Reginald Barney and Donna Dunkerton continue their terms for 
another three years.  

The following is a list of curators and when their term expires. 

Current                                Term expires 

Carol Bergeron                   2019 

Selectmen’s Rep.                2019 

Reginald Barney                 2020 

Donna Dunkerton              2020] 

Ann Wadsworth                 2018 

Carolyn Barney                   2019 

Patsy Carter                        2019 

Susan Nero                         2020 

The Canaan Historical Museum will be opening July 4th .  Continuing to be open weekends until Columbus day weekend.   

Discussion was held of projects not done since Oct.  Such as gun sale, textile conservation and ranking inventory 
importance.  Ranking inventory was a priority.  We are to take a visible walk around the museum, comparing the item, 
with the computer inventory.  We may need a conservator to place a value on individual articles.  We are to check with 
Donna to see what days are good for “work days” 

Some of the material in the museum was owned by the town before the existence of the Historical Society and some has 
been given since.  Clarification of this material is needed.   

 Care of all material in the museum continues to be an issue.  It would be wonderful if the town could find a way to heat 
the building.    

Future Meetings: 

February 12, 2018 

June 12, 2018 

 Respectfully submitted by Patsy Carter 

 

                                   


